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23/03/2021  12:58:132021/1237/T INT T J Osmond I would like to object to this application on the following grounds.

1. This tree is the largest and most scenic deciduous tree on this street and should be covered by a Tree 

Preservation Order as it contributes to the character of the Conservation Area and meets all the other criteria.

2. There should in any case be a strong presumption against felling of healthy scenic trees in a Conservation 

Area.

3. The ash is an important native species and one which is threatened by Ash Dieback disease elsewhere in 

the country.  This makes healthy urban ash trees which are relatively isolated from infected trees all the more 

important environmentally.

4. It is current Government policy to achieve a significant increase in tree planting over the coming years, 

partly in response to climate change.  I believe it is also part of Camden Council's biodiversity policy to 

protect/increase trees and woodland.  This proposal would be contrary to both national and local policy as no 

replanting is proposed.
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